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Comments: E-bikes and motorized vehicles of any kind should not be permitted on unpaved trails where they are
currently not allowed for the following reasons.

- This would lead to an increase of overall users on a system that is already stressed.

- It would negatively impact the experience of the majority of users.

- It would lead to more automobile congestion on access highways and roads.

- It would be detrimental to wildlife.

- It would lead to an increase of wheeled traffic that would increase damage to trails.

- There are already thousands of miles of public land dirt roads and trails in Wyoming and surrounding states
where e-bikes are permitted.

Thank you.



